
NOTICE OF BOARD MEMBERS' 
TRAVEL:
FSBA 35th Annual Day in the Legislature
Notice is hereby given that members 
of the School Board of Hernando 
County, Florida may be traveling for 
the FSBA 35th Annual Day in the 
Legislature. Board Members will stay at 
the Four Point by Sheraton Tallahassee 
Downtown, 316 W. Tennessee Street, 
Tallahassee, FL. Board Members may 
be there from February 1, 2022 through 
February 4, 2022.
Originated by Gus Guadagnino, Chair-
person of The School Board of Hernando 
County, Florida
By:
John Stratton., Ex-Officio Secretary and 
Superintendent of Schools
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